7/912 TO:

DATE: April 23, 2007
TO: Academic Affairs Committee

FROM: Denise Wilson, Charr, Graduate Curriculum Committee
Kimberly Nance, Associate Director of Graduate Studies

RE: Executive Summary - DELETION of Physical Education Teacher Education
Sequence from the M.S. in Kinesiology and Recreation

The Physical Education Teacher Education Sequence has had low enroliment for multiple years and no increase
is expected. Effective immediately, no new students will be accepted mto this program. Students who are now
enrolled in the sequence will be allowed to complete their graduation requirements. Faculty members who have
been staffing this sequence are needed to serve students in the Kinesiology and Recreation undergraduate
program. No impact is anticipated on any other campus program.
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